FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

31 May 2023
055/Par/22

Dear KG1 to Grade 4 parents,

On Monday 5" June, students will be
celebrating International Environment Day in
school.

The children will take part in various
activities that are related to looking after the
environment and recycling.

If your child wishes they may come to school
dressed in either the colours of Environment
Day (green and blue) or wearing an outfit that
celebrates Environmental Day.

School timings remain as usual and your child
will still require their packed lunch,

Any questions, please contact Ms Nicola
Kelly (Head of Primary) via the office and Ms
Hanan.

Thanking you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,

A@@m@)w%

Jan Brettingham Ms
Principal
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